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Patrino Beth

Friday, April 10, 2015 8:34 AM
Mickelson Anastasia

FW: Testimony in support of HB 3470

From: Sarah Mazze [mailto:sjmazze@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, April 09, 2015 8:49 PM

To: Patrino Beth

Subject: Testimony in support of HB 3470

Dear Chair Vega Pederson and House Energy and Environment Committee,

I am writing to express my strong support of House Bill 3470 (Climate Stability and Justice Act).

Climate change is the most important issue of our time and it’s thrilling to see the Oregon legislature taking
steps to address this issue. While you are considering many bills at your Committee Hearing on April 14" HB
3470 is the strongest climate policy can easily accomplish these key objectives with a few minor modifications:

Effectively limits and reduce greenhouse gas emissions with targets and timelines set by the best

science. With five year reporting and adjustments, we’ll stay on track.

Provides state agency responsibility and authority and discretion on how to meet targets
Considers and provides mitigation for low income communities

Integrates existing regulations into single comprehensive program

Integrates with neighboring state actions for a greater consistency and impact

I urge you to support HB 3470 and to do all you can to advance HB 3470 this session!

Thank you,
Sarah Mazze

534 Sunnyside Dr.

Eugene



